
From: Michael Feeney   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 09:44 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie>; Bernard Greene <bgreene@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject:  
 
The section on Tourism in the Draft Plan is good. 
 
There are a number of exciting infrastructural projects under way which, in addition to what has 
been achieved, will help transform the recreational amenities in the county and will also be a 
catalyst for a significant  boost in tourism. 
 
In this regard I believe the role of the Leitrim Recreation Forum, which brings together all the local 
statutory bodies and community groups, is very important. The level of cooperation and partnership 
by everyone in the group is noteworthy.  
 
Currently there is a Leitrim Development Company and Leitrim Co Council funded review of the 
recreation strategy underway through the Forum and this will help chart the strategy going forward. 
 
Michael Feeney  
 
Chairperson  
 
Leitrim Recreation Forum  
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